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For more information, contact  
Customer Service at 800-257-4044 

or visit otpco.com.

Customer notice
The Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
approved an adjustment to our Transmission 
Cost Recovery Rider, which is part of the 
Resource Adjustment line on your monthly 
electric service bill. This rider recovers costs 
related to transmission projects that help 
ensure we can continue to provide you with 
low-cost, reliable service. 

This table shows the prior and new rates, 
beginning April 1, 2024, for all classes of 
customers. A residential customer who uses 
1,000 kWh per month will see a bill decrease  
of $2.32.

Class Prior rate April 1, 2024, rate
Large 
General 
Service

	$0.905 per kW 	 $0.103 per kW

Controlled 
Service 	$0.00050 per kWh 	 $0.00005 per kWh

Lighting 	$0.00269 per kWh 	 $0.00032 per kWh

All Other 
Service 	$0.00262 per kWh 	 $0.00030 per kWh


